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Thank you for signing up for the Friday, March 5 forum on Personal, Professional and 
Community Responsibility (9-11 AM). 

This document is meant to help you prepare for the Open Forum. 

The goal of the forum is for participants to leave with 1-3 strategies they will pursue next year 
to make student learning opportunities in Personal, Professional, and Community 
Responsibility more intentional and robust. 

We will conduct two exercises during the forum, an individual reflection on your 
program/service area and a small group discussion to share ideas and strategies to offer 
opportunities and improve student learning in this competency. 

Exercise #1:  Individual Reflection 

Give some thought before the March 5 forum 

 

.





Exercise #2:  Small Group Discussion—sharing strategies on moving the needle. 
 
Once you have reflected on your program/service area (whether in map or narrative form) 
you will be broken into small groups to share ideas and strategies on how to enrich your 
student learning opportunities in this core competency and how you would know if student 
learning has occurred.   For example, philosophers might be interested in hearing from others 
who have designed co-curricular events as intentional and transparent student learning 
experiences.  At the end of forum, participants should have a good sense of 1-3 strategies to 
pursue to make student learning opportunities in their program/service area more robust. 
 


